
Notice • April 2023  
 

 
#19937320 

OFFICIAL 

ASPHALTING NIGHT WORKS NOTICE  
 

Churchill Road between Regency Road and Castle Avenue, Prospect. 
 

On behalf of the Department for Infrastructure and Transport, Boral will be undertaking road 
resurfacing works on Churchill Road. Works will be undertaken between Regency Road and Castle 
Avenue, Prospect.  
 
These works are being undertaken to improve the safety and amenity of the road for all users.  
 
To minimise the impact to road users, these works will be undertaken at night. Works are scheduled to 
commence on Tuesday, 16 May 2023 and expected to be complete in late-June 2023, weather 
permitting. Works will be undertaken Sunday to Friday, between the hours of 7pm and 7am. No work will 
be undertaken on Saturday nights. 
 
To safely facilitate these works speed and lane restrictions will be in place. From Tuesday, 16 May 2023 
until late-June 2023, Churchill Road, at the junction of Regency Road, will be closed to southbound 
traffic during the above work hours. Traffic looking to travel south on Torrens Road will need to detour via 
Regency Road and Prospect Road.  
 
Further short term detours will also be required throughout the works. Please follow the directions of on-site 
traffic controllers and observe traffic signage when travelling through the area. Please plan ahead, allow 
extra travel time, and take extra care when workers are on site.  
 
Access to properties along Churchill Road will be maintained during these works where possible, 
with advance notice provided if there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway access. Access will be 
maintained for emergency service vehicles.  
 
Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. For safety reasons there 
may be some restricted access. Where required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to 
alternative routes. Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to the community.  
 
Temporary detours for local bus services will be required periodically throughout the works. Passengers will 
be directed to the nearest alternative bus stop. Some bus stops within the project area may be temporarily 
impacted while these works are undertaken. Please observe bus stop signage and visit 
www.adelaidemetro.com.au for latest information on service disruptions.  
 
Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however works will be 
managed to minimise disturbance as much as practically possible. You may also notice some odour which 
is common when asphalting works are underway.  
 
For all operational and access enquiries, please contact Henry Rankine at Boral on 0401 895 651.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation and patience while these works are undertaken.  
 
Kind regards  
DIT Engagement team  
 
 

http://www.adelaidemetro.com.au/
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